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You have received this feedback from Manuel A. Pacheco <

I - > e folloving page:

https://www.chulavistaca.gov/departments/city-clerk/virtual-meetings

| am opposed to any changes to the Otay Ranch Town Center that would allow more
housing be built there. There is already too much traffic in this area as it is. We the
residents of this area were never notified of any plans for building more and more
houses nor asked for our input. | just found out about this meeting through word of
mouth and am submitting my opinion here and hopefully in person tomorrow at the
meeting. My vote: NO MORE HOUSING in this part of Eastlake.





